## Armenian university delegation in NSZL



Under the Erasmus program, Armenian guest professors of the Technology Transfer Office of Pázmány Péter Catholic University were received by Dr. László Tüske, Director-General of NSZL. At the meeting, discussion was held about organizing a cultural and historical exhibition commemorating the first printed Armenian bible.



[1]

Under the Erasmus program, Armenian guest professors of the Technology Transfer Office of Pázmány Péter Catholic University were received by Dr. László Tüske, Director-General of National Széchényi Library. At the meeting, the Director-General and the researchers arriving from Yerevan-based Armenian State Pedagogical University after Khachatur Abovyan held a discussion about

## Armenian university delegation in NSZL

Published on Országos Széchényi Könyvtár (http://193.6.201.226)

organizing a cultural and historical exhibition commemorating the first printed Armenian bible.

Members of the delegation representing the <u>Armenian State Pedagogical University after Khachatur Abovyan</u> [2], Yerevan were:

Dr. Edgar Hovhannisyan - Dean of the Faculty of History and Law, PhD, Associate Professor

Dr. Samvel Poghosyan – Deputy Dean for Science and Postgraduate Studies in Faculty of History and Jurisprudence, Associate Professor, Doctor

Dr. Khachik Stepanyan - Associate Professor from the Chair of Armenian History 2017/03/12 - 15:23

Source URL: <a href="http://193.6.201.226/en/news/armenian-university-delegation">http://193.6.201.226/en/news/armenian-university-delegation</a>

## Links:

- [1] http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/ormeny-latogatas.jpg
- [2] https://aspu.am/en/
- [3] http://193.6.201.226/en/category/foszotar-es-pozicionalo/hirek